
   Email Confirmation: Receipt of ARPA Funds 

 

Dana Lustig <dana.lustig@hagertyconsulting.com> 

Monday 7/19/2021 8:00 PM 

To: Ronald Brooks 

Cc: Benjamin Shay <benjamin.shay@hagertyconsulting.com>;John Hageman 

<john.hageman@hagertyconsulting.com>;Kristen Kerr <kristen.kerr@hagertyconsulting.com>+1 other 

 

Dear Hyattsville City, 

Thank you for submitting Hyattsville City's request for American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 Coronavirus 

Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (CLFRF) disbursement. 

 The State of Maryland has reviewed the information submitted and has verified that it complies with 

U.S. Treasury rules and regulations concerning CLFRF disbursement to non-entitlement units of 

government (NEUs).  

 Your final allocation is $17,961,280.56, of which 50%, or $8,980,640.28 (a), is disbursed to Hyattsville 

City in this first tranche. Pursuant to the U.S. Treasury, the remainder of the funds will be distributed in 

no less than 12 months. 

As a reminder, please register in SAM.gov as soon as possible after receiving the award if you have not 

already registered. Moreover, as a recipient of a Federal award, you are required to report to the U.S. 

Treasury on the use of funds. More information on your compliance and reporting responsibilities can 

be found here.  

For additional information regarding CLFRF, please visit the State of Maryland’s website, which includes 

links to the Interim Final Rule, Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs), and an additional FAQ with 

information regarding CLFRF distributions to NEUs.  

 Please do not hesitate to contact us or the State of Maryland, Department of Budget and Management 

at arpa.neuadmin@maryland.gov with any questions about CLFRF or your responsibilities.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dana Lustig  

--  

Dana Lustig  

Associate, Recovery Division  

 732-778-5382 | dana.lustig@hagertyconsulting.com 


